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Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 11:26 AM
To: Amy Ow
Subject: FW: BLD2016-00158, 159, 160 - Highlands Lots 9-11

Importance: High

 
 

From: Camille Leung  
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 11:12 AM 
To: smcfdfiremarshal@fire.ca.gov 
Cc: Madeleine Payumo <mpayumo@smcgov.org>; Melody Eldridge <meldridge@smcgov.org> 
Subject: BLD2016-00158, 159, 160 - Highlands Lots 9-11 
Importance: High 
 
Hi Fire staff, 
 
Bob Pellegrine met with Austin S. who verbally signed off on the Fire Final for Lot 10 but the Fire Final Inspection in the 
Accela case, BLD 2016-00158, is still pending.   
 
Please confirm your final approval or sign off in the BLD case.  Please do the same, if Fire Final requirements have been 
met for BLD2016-00159 and 160. 
 
They are seeking to final the permit by tomorrow. 
 
Thank you! 


